
Dec ember 8 , 1967 

Mr. J . H . Kirby 
5335 Peachtree -Dunwoody Road, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30305 

Dear Mr. Kirby: 

Thi will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
of December 7th. 

1 ree with you that if nyone, reg rclle of 
color, can olve th traffic problem t the 
present time in Atlanta • • • then seriou 
consideration hould be given to hi candidacy. 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely your , 

lvan Allen, Jr. 
yor 

CC: Superintendent Moseley 




